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Comments: The HLL/POWDR expansion on Holland lake should never happen. It will be taking away from the

natural beauty that is there and instilling big city ideals into the serenity of the lake. People go there to disconnect

and enjoy the beauty of nature. This lake should be protected from any further expansion. The cabin owners on

this lake will be pushed out and priced out of their property if this happens. These cabins have decades and

decades of rich family history. A sanctuary for the families to go and escape the world for a minute and enjoy the

peace Holland offers. Family memories and legacies will be destroyed. 


